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While I agree that the atmosphere for renters is tense, I AM ABSOLUTELY OPPOSED to the
tactics within HB 2004.  I think this bill will do WAY more harm than good.  Let's find a way
to make building more accessible and fiscally possible so we have more homes and apartments
for people to move in to.

I am a landlord and I know I am not alone in wanting the best for my tenants.  HB 2004 will
not help us succeed!

Sandra Barry 
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